Archbishop Jordan Catholic High School

4001 Emerald Drive, Sherwood Park, Alberta T8H 0P5

Phone (780) 467-2121 · Fax (780) 467-1390

Email: abj@eics.ab.ca · http://archbishopjordan.eics.ab.ca/



Scot's Week at a Glance

March 2 - 6

Parents and Students Info:

- OLPH Youth Bulletin for March https://abj.eics.ab.ca/download/236158
- Interested in pursuing Summer School? Registration opens **March 2nd.** For more information about dates, what courses are being offered, and how to register head to https://summerschool.eics.ab.ca. Certain sections will fill quickly, so check things out!
- YFAST Info:
 - ABJ is hosting its 5th annual YFAST to raise funds for Valeda House. Students will be fasting for 24 hours (will be able to have broth and water) and will be sleeping at the school and participating in a retreat like format. Any students who want to participate should see Mrs. Murphy in room 136 or email triciam@eics.ab.ca before February 19th. You may wish to donate to the Valeda House and you can through cash or cheque made out to "Sign of Hope".
- Big thanks to Mrs. Boake, Mrs. Millious, Miss Fairfull and student council for serving up pancakes on Shrove Tuesday last week
- Huge thanks to Mr. Perozak for his leadership with our curling team. And congrats to our students as well! Good luck to our teams who are in provincials this week in Lethbridge.
- Thank you to everyone who helped make Ash Wednesday Masses a success last week especially our to fearless Chaplain Mrs. Murphy and music ministry led by Mrs. Moes. Also, thank you to our Indigenous Education lead Mrs. Millious for incorporating Cree in the prayers of the faithful, along with French and Ukrainian



ABJ Boys and Mixed Curling Team Metro Champs!!!

📤 by G. Lakeman 🧿 February 26, 2020 🗀 Uncategorized



ABJ Students Attend Oil Kings Game!

🎍 by G. Lakeman 🧿 February 27, 2020 🗀 Uncategorized









We had a busy intense day riding the bus with a transfer! We enjoyed the game and the experience was amazing for these kids and the suite was perfect for us!

Forever grateful for these kids reactions and the parents trusting me to take them!

The EAs were awesome supports – it truly was a magical day!

Thank you Mrs. Bothwell for the above write up as well as coordinating this awesome experience!



GOWNS4GRADS

SUITS FOR GUYS

ROBIN HOOD LEARING CENTRE 141 Broadway Blvd. Sherwood Park

Feb 8 & 9 Noon – 4 pm
Feb 15 & 16 Noon to 4 pm
March 7 & 8 Noon to 4 pm
March 14 & 15 Noon to 4 pm
April 25 & 26 Noon to 4 pm